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TGIF 
Big Picture Students 
Volunteer 

The Ken-Ton Closet was in need of help this fall preparing clothes for the colder weather that will 
inevitably be here.  The students of Big Picture answered the call willingly to volunteer their time to 
help up this great cause!  Students from the 401 and 001 Advisories took time to head over to the 
Closet and lend a hand.  The students worked for about 3 hours on two different days to help 
prepare the inventory for the Ken-Ton Closet.  This changeover in inventory will benefit the 
community that comes to the Closet to help take care of the family needs.  We are so proud of our 
students for taking the time to be helpful and give back to the community!


Big Picture Student Quotes 
Here are a couple of quotes from our newest students at Big Picture:


“This is the first year I have looked forward to waking up every morning to go to school!  Can we 
have school on the weekends?” - CJ, 001 student


“I feel like the teachers here give me the support I need to understand what’s going on in class.” - 
Madison, 201 student

One student at a time. 1


